

Temporary Closure Of City Plaza Remittance Centre

Dear Valued Customer,

Due to our internal events, we would like to inform you that BNI City Plaza Remittance Centre will be closed on the following days:

23rd-24th August 2025 (Saturday to Sunday)

We very much appreciate your patronage and have enjoyed serving you. We sincerely thank you for your continuous support to PT. Bank Negara Indonesia (Persero) Tbk, Singapore Branch.

During those dates, we continue to serve you through our mobile remittance apps. **We will resume business on Monday, 25 August 2025 From 9AM To 4.30PM.**

Customer can download our mobile remittance app BNI MoRe from Google Play Store or Apple App Store by scanning this QR code below.









Regards,

PT. Bank Negara Indonesia (Persero) Tbk, Singapore Branch

Telephone: +65 6225 7755 Email: csd@ptbni.com.sg